
 

City of Petersburg 

Minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting 

July 2, 2012 7:00 p.m. 

Petersburg Municipal Building 

24 E. Center Street 

Petersburg, MI 49270 

 

A Regular Meeting of the Council for the City of Petersburg was held on the above date. 

The Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Mayor Holeman. 

Councilpersons present were Charles Bruckner, Fred Degner, Richard Haller, Lawrence Schadewald  

and Joanne Tollison.  

Absent: Terri Bauer 

 

Minutes of the last meeting were presented to Council in printed form as recorded. 

    Moved by Degner that the minutes of the previous meeting, 06/18/2012 be approved with the    

correction of Richard Haller was present and not Jenna LaRocca 

          Supported by Bruckner. Aye (6) Nay (0) Motion carried. 

 

 

Moved by Degner that the sidewalk project in front of the library go ahead as planned.   

Supported by Haller. Aye (6) Nay (0) Motion carried. 

 

The snow removal of the Post Office parking lot was discussed.  

The fire contract was discussed and a decision will be made at the next council meeting. 

The American Tower Project and the different options were discussed. A decision will be made at the next 

meeting. 

The painting of the water tower was discussed. 

Tollison brought up about the trees that need to be removed and replaced. 

The City’s responsibility for Community Days was discussed. 

Degner will contact the MCRC to see if we have a date for the Wittman Road project to begin. 

Council was pulled and approval was granted for permission for Joe’s Walnut Bar to have sidewalk seating 

for Community Days providing police department grants approval. Aye(7) Nay(0). 

 

 

Moved by Degner that Council adjourn 7:37 p.m. Supported by Tollison Aye (6) Nay (0)  

       Motion Carried. 

 
Guests:0 

Employees: Trudy Goodin, Donna Maertin 

 

Minutes submitted by:_______________________________Donna Maertin, Deputy Clerk 

 

Minutes approved by:_______________________________  Mayor James Holeman 


